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HUMANE Business model for future & existing pet stores * No Support for PUPPY
MILLS*

1 am writing to show my 100% support of the State Legislative Task Force that is working so hard to stop the
sale of puppy mill puppies at pet stores in CT. We have to step up and be the voices for these babies & their
parents that have suffered so badly for far too long.

We need to take the opportunity to break ground for other states to follow us and to begin the steps to get laws
past going forward that will help protect the lives of these very precious creatures, Please feel free to contact
me if there are specific questions you would like my response to, I am willing to help in any way I can,

I am working on 12/4/13 but will try to make every effort to get to the LOB and show my support after I get out

of work.
Thank you

Trish Malitsky




